Words of Windham

A Monthly Newsletter for the Windham Park Homeowners' Association

March 2007

2007 Board of Directors

President

George Gilbertson 9306 W. 130th Street 681-5059

Vice President/Social, Safety & Community Relations Chair

Jim Baird 13118 Grandview 897-1291

Treasurer

Jim Riehl 9412 W. 129th Street 402-9253

Secretary

Mary Herman Doughty 13133 Slater 851-0412

Pool Chair

Ms. Lee Hasty 13122 Slater 897-3298

Grounds and Streets Committee Chair

Chris Bradford 13129 Grandview 851-9395

Architectural Committee Co-Chairs

Bob Zappulla 12915 Hayes Street 685-3521

> Jeff Welch 12824 Grant 402-0859

Communications

Kristen Johnson 9305 W. 131st 402-8693 Kjohnson1969@everestkc.net

From the Board President, George Gilbertson

March is finally here which means that spring is about three weeks away. Now is the time to start that spring cleaning and getting the garden ready for the summer.

Just a warning, don't get in too much of a hurry. The last freeze date is in the middle of May so you probably want to wait a while before putting in those delicate annuals. As I write this the weather forecast for the next ten days looks pretty good but I know that there will be freezing days ahead.

If you have checked the minutes

from our last meeting, you will notice that the Board is sprucing up as well. We will be having some of the fencing painted and we will have the shade awning installed at the pool in time for the opening.

Last year was a good year and we have increased the reserve fund to about \$145,000. We will be spending some of this on the shade awning as well as some expected repairs to the pool parking lot.

We are looking forward to a good year and hope all of your thumbs are green.



Happy St. Patrick's Pay!!